
New safety workplace laws for COVID-19 go into
effect
Friday, January 14, 2022

Walter Stella spoke with KCBS Radio discussing the new CAL/OSHA COVID-19 safety workplace

laws are going into effect and will strengthen requirements for good-quality face coverings and testing

or exposure protocols. 

To listen to the interview, click here.
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